Fire Wards present at the meeting were- Wayne Blassberg, Scott Hunter, Dale Smith and Dan
Teague ’

Iltem 1. It was agreed that the Board would meet with Roger Dignard in regard to a design for
the proposed new fire station.

Roundtable

Chief MacDonald — Chief MacDonald (per phone conversation) noted that he will be conducting
the 6 month review for the current fire inspector in the end of June.
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Chief Macdonald also has discussed the possibility of having the parcel of land behind the fire

station turned into a parking area. The road agent doesn’t see a problem with the nroject.
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Dale Smith — At the beginning of the meeting when minutes were read from the June 8
meeting, it was stated that there would be no vote on the minutes because there wasn’t
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rules” there can be a vote. It was decided to discuss this further when the entire Board is
present.



